CHANGES TO THE CURRENT PLANNING SYSTEM

The Government has issued new consultation on changes to the planning system. This consultation seeks views on a sweeping range of proposed changes to the current planning system including, changes to the standard method for assessing local housing need, securing of First Homes through developer contributions, temporarily lifting the small sites threshold and extending the current permission Principle to major development.
This consultation is being labelled as the biggest shake-up of the planning system since 1947 so it is important that it is completed thoroughly. However, the deadlines for involvement are short and start in September 2020 and end in October 2020, the consultation period is only 6 weeks.  If you would like more information, please contact your Clerk of Swillington Village Council or contact Leeds City Council planning Department.
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